


adopted Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2013-30 (as amended by the Early
Partial Review (2020)). The County Council is now seeking views on the
soundness and legal compliance of the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent
Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39.

The consultation is being carried out under Regulation 19 of the Town and
Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 and is an
opportunity to comment on the document before it is submitted to the Secretary
of State for Independent Examination. Any views received will be forwarded to
the Secretary of State for consideration as part of the Independent Examination.

The consultation closes at midnight on Thursday 29th February 2024.

Comments can be submitted via our website
www.kent.gov.uk/mineralsandwaste,via email to mwlp@kent.gov.uk or by post
to Minerals and Waste Planning Policy, Planning Applications Group, Invicta
House, Maidstone, Kent, ME14 1XX.

Please read the attached guidance for information on how to make a
representation. Representations can be made online or using the attached
representation form. Please note that representations received after the deadline
for comments will not be considered. This consultation specifically invites
comments on soundness and legal compliance and the guidance note explains
the soundness tests and statutory plan making requirements relevant to this
consultation.

Should you have any queries or wish to speak to a member of the team, then
please contact us on 03000 422370 or via mwlp@kent.gov.uk.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

Sharon Thompson

Head of Planning Applications

Growth and Communities




